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West Side Grows Together and the WILMAPCO invite you to an important event to help make 4th Street a safer, more attractive and pedestrian friendly place.

4th Street
Walkable Communities Workshop:
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Wednesday, June 24, 2015
5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
Westside Health Center
1802 W. 4th Street, Wilmington


What is a Walkable Community Workshop?
A Walkable Community Workshop is an interactive community workshop designed to bring together key stakeholders such as citizens, land owners, elected officials, and professionals to focus on issues related to walkability.  This is part of an effort to make our community more pedestrian friendly.

Who has organized this Workshop?
This workshop is presented by the Wilmington Area Planning Council (WILMAPCO) and coordinated by Westside Grows.

What will we do at the Workshop?
WILMAPCO staff, trained in conducting Walkable Community Workshops, will serve as facilitators. Workshop participants will learn more about successful pedestrian design, safety, education, enforcement, and encouragement.  A walking audit of this target area will help us understand and identify obstacles to walking for residents and suggest potential short-term and long-term solutions. Please wear comfortable shoes and clothing suitable for the weather that day.  Refreshments will be provided!

Where can I get more information?
To learn more about this workshop, please contact Aimee Lala-Milligan at (302) 658-4171 ext. 179 or by email at ALala@westendnh.org. To learn more about the Walkable Communities program, please visit WILMAPCO’s website at www.wilmapco.org/walkable.  

RSVP Today!

If you would like to attend, please RSVP to Yolanda McCoy at 
(302) 658-4171 ext. 186 or by email at ymccoy@westendnh.org.
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